
-----Original Message----- 
From: laurence < >  
Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2023 3:56 PM 
To: Lasqueti Island Local Trust Committee <LasquetiIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: 10 Acres 
 
Dear local Trust committee, 
 
I believe we should stay at the original land area we agreed on. 10 Acres not 4 Hectares. 
 
I was part of the original discussion which decided on this. It took effort and time to reach this 
consensus. 
 
It makes a difference when we are dividing our land for permitted use. Whereas it makes little 
difference to a particular Lot. 
 
Laurence Fisher, 60 year resident, ex. Trustee 
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